
THURSDAY OCTOBER 13, 2016 

A View From BLI's Tower with
the New Tower Chief Mathew Janssen

Mr. Janssen, and his mostly new crew will be 
discussing a variety of safety issues at BLI as well as 

introducing the Air Traffic Controllers. 

 

WINGs CREDIT  

WECU 
511 E Holly St

Bellingham

Doors open at 
6:00pm

Meeting starts
7:00pm

Friends / Family Always welcome!

Current Tower Crew : 

Matt Janssen 
15+ years ATC 
  
Robbie Collins 
Retired Navy 20+ 
years ATC  
  
John Collins 
10+ years ATC 
  
Neil Wisler 
Retired Air Force 30+ years 
ATC 
  
Rust Kistner 
Retired Navy 20+ years ATC

This is a meeting designed to 
introduce local pilots to our local 

controllers, a rare opportunity! Come 
ask questions and understand an air 

traffic controller Point of View! 


